
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/10/2013 10:17:50 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Paul 

Clanon (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Gas Line Break in Oakland 

There is currently a gas incident in Oakland due to a gas line break on a 3-4 inch distribution 
pipeline. Gas Operations employees are on scene and working with the Oakland Fire 
Department. We will send updated materials as they become available. 

•L J PG&E crews have responded to a gas line break in Oakland. 

•L J GSRs are on site, and our gas crews are working to safely stop the flow of gas as 
quickly as possible. 

•L J Once the flow of gas has been stopped, we will begin investigating the cause of 
this line break. 
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